
NCHU Hugs During Covid-19 Pandemics 

 

“Worry less, smile more, take responsibility, listen carefully, embrace the lesson.” That's 

what it's like to study at NCHU during the pandemic in Taiwan. We are not too worried about 

the danger of spreading Covid-19. The prevention of NCHU which is very reactive and provides 

valid and fast information regarding the development of covid in Taiwan is a valuable reference 

for NCHU students, especially foreign students, to act. 

April 2021 to be exact at 11.00 WIB, I came out of the laboratory and passed the west 

exit of NCHU, how surprised to see the west gate was sealed with a yellow rope. It seems 

unlikely that a criminal case will occur considering that there has never been a criminal incident 

in the campus area for more than 2 years of my study. The next morning it turned out that the ID 

card examination for those who entered the campus area began. Only those who have an NCHU 

ID card are allowed to enter. Measurement of body temperature and recording of names must 

also be carried out every time you enter the building. It's really very well organized. 

As part of NCHU, I am obliged to follow the steps that have been set by the campus in 

handling covid-19. In addition, I also use the social distancing application recommended by the 

Taiwanese government. This application is very useful to know whether we are in a safe zone or 

not. Every day there are always detection results from this application, such as: "There is no risk 

of contracting". It's very calming. 

During the pandemic that broke out in Taiwan (level 3 alert), I always limit going to 

areas that are crowded with people, such as markets, supermarkets and so on. I mostly stay in the 

laboratory to do research and write theses. Luckily, I was able to finish my thesis and get a 

master of science degree during this pandemic. I really appreciate the very good handling of 

covid-19 carried out by the campus, so that I am not late to complete my master's studies. Not to 

be forgotten, I got an interesting souvenir and a “Happy Graduation” greeting card from the 

Office of International Affairs NCHU (OIA NCHU). Thank you NCHU. 

The next exciting news, I was accepted as one of the new doctoral students at NCHU in 

the fall of 2021. I am very happy and confident to continue my doctoral studies at NCHU. Good 

quality education and high level of concern for international students. In the future, I hope to 

make achievements with NCHU and achieve a brighter future. 

 



 

THANKS nchu FOR 

THESE 2 YEARS  


